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Thought I ought to get around to answering your 
letter. 

First of all, let me say that we are looking forward 
to your visit to California and hope you will let us 
know when your plane will arrive so we can pick you 
up at the airport. 

I'm glad you enjoyed your visit with Floyd Lyons. 
He is quite a collector, especially of old light 
bulbs. Haven't seen any I.F. strips lately. The 
old stuff is fast disappearing. I pick up an old 
receiver now and then but nothing exciting. 

Howard Hein sends his best and is also looking 
forward to seeing you again. He hasn't changed 
much, although he does not get around to visiting 
the local dumps 
far from home. 
at the Wheel or 

Hope this finds 
soon. 

73. 

anymore. In fact he seldom ventures 
Has some phobia about falling asleep 
something like that. 

you feeling OK and hope to see you 

»:Paul 
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